
VSA NEWS 

 

Cake Sales: Neptune Class Made £66.00 in their 

cake sale last week, well done Neptune Class! It is 

the turn of Satellite Class, the nurture provision 

room, tomorrow. This is a class that helps across the 

school, it doesn’t have the core set of parents that 

the other classes do, so if anyone has time to bake or 

buy it is always greatly appreciated by Mrs Williams 

and Ms Sturgess. Any volunteers to help pack or sell 

are greatly appreciated - please let us know via the 

Facebook page or let the Office staff know. 

 

Christmas Family Bingo: is just two weeks away on 

Thursday 28th November! Once again we will be 

offering hot refreshments and snacks from 6pm. If 

anyone is able to bake some cakes, cookies or similar 

items for the evening please let us know via the 

Facebook page or the Office - we are really grateful 

for anything you can contribute. We would also like to 

thank Frome Eco Party Packages for providing the 

plates and bowls for the event.   

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 


